
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your generosity! Your financial gifts empower our service in Christ’s name 
(Romans 12:13). 

 Please commit to your 2025 giving and submit an intent by Sunday, October 27. You can 
place it in the offering plate, send it by mail, or use the QR code.  

 Our goal is to reach at least 25 givers (individuals or households) who give automatically. 
Consider using the new contributions platform Pushpay or set up automatic giving through your 
bank (in many cases, a free service which does not charge a 2% fee to the church like Pushpay).  

 Stop by the ‘Help Lab’ with volunteers to assist you with your questions following worship in 
the lounge on October 6, 13, and 20.  

 How much should I give?  How often should I give? That’s up to you and the Holy Spirit! 
Whether you prefer to place something in the offering plate, submit through mail, or schedule 
weekly, monthly, or for the entire year, the decision is yours, and everyone is on a generosity 
journey. 
 NOTE: Those 72 or older who have an Individual Retirement Account (IRA), your 

Required Minimum Distribution (RMD) can be directed as a Qualified Charitable 
Distribution (QCD) to Good Soil. (Contact Lisa Sierk with questions at 
lisasierk@gmail.com or 216-926-1702 – call or text) 

 
With Thankful Hearts, 
The Good Soil Generosity Team 
Dave Connor, Annie Paine, Lisa Sierk, Michael Wancata & Pr. Marissa 

 

Let us come into God’s presence with thanksgiving; let us 
make a joyful noise to God with songs of praise!  - Psalm 95:2                                                

“THANKFUL HEARTS & VOICES RAISE” 
Fall Generosity Emphasis at Good Soil 

 

 

Use this  
QR code  
to access  
the online  
intent form 
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